Coin Acceptance Policy
Effective 6/1/17
[bookmark: _GoBack]All coin payments totaling more than $10.00 must be presented in coin rolls. Most banks now require large quantities of coins to be rolled prior to deposit and so does the Town of Robbins. Prior to applying any payment to a customer’s account all cash or coin transactions must be counted in the presence of the customer initially presenting the payment to ensure accuracy, transparency, and accountability. 
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